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Craig, Sondra

From: bpbritish@aol.com
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 4:26 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: "South Side Library"

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Please, we beg you to uphold the finalized outcome of previous experts decisions on what to do with our 
beloved South Branch Library. Do not let the Mayor BULLY you into agreeing with his wishes. We the people 
count! Regards,            Patricia Kessler, 923 Adams Street, Lacrosse, Wis. Ph. 608-784-8916  

Sent from AOL on Android 
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